
 

    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
    Re: Certification for Lear Transmitter 
     Model(s):  UHR 
     FCC ID: KOBGTE05A 
 
 
 

POWER OF ATTORNEY  
 
A letter granting Valdis V. Liepa the Power of Attorney is on file and can be provided 
when so requested.  
 



 

  
 
       
 
 
 
   
 
    Re: Certification for Lear Transmitter 
     Model(s):  UHR 
     FCC ID: KOBGTE05A 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 
 
Pursuant to 47 CRF 0.459, Lear requests that a part of the subject application be held 
confidential. This comprises Exhibits 
 

(4) Block Diagram 
(5) Schematics   

            (10) Parts List and Placement
  (11) Description of Operation 
  
Lear has spent substantial effort in developing this product and it is one of the first of its 
kind in industry. Having the subject information easily available to "competition" would 
negate the advantage they have achieved by developing this product. Not protecting the 
details of the design will result in financial hardship.    
 
 
 
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at the above address 
or call 734-483-4211, fax 734-647-2106 or e-mail liepa@umich.edu.  
 
 
                                Sincerely,  
 
 
     
                         Valdis V. Liepa 
                          Research Scientist 
        University of Michigan 



 

 
  
 
 
 
 
      
 

Re: Certification for Lear Transmitter 
      Model(s):  UHR 
      FCC ID: KOBGTE05A 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY 

 
Pursuant to 47 CRF 0.457 and 0.459, Lear requests that a part of the subject application 
be temporarily withheld from public disclosure for an initial period of 45 days. This 
comprises Exhibit(s) 
 

(3) External Photos 
(7) Test Setup Photos 
(8) User’s Manual 
(9) Internal Photos 

  
The device in question will not be available to the consumer until the 2007/2008 
automotive model year.  Thus, Lear requests that the above exhibits not be made public at 
this time.  Lear will continue to request the short-term confidentiality every 45 day 
period, up to 180 days from the date of grant, as necessary prior to release of the device. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at the above address 
or call 734-483-4211, fax 734-647-2106 or e-mail liepa@umich.edu.  
  
 
 
 
                                 Sincerely,  
 
 
     
                          Valdis V. Liepa 
                           Research Scientist 



 

     
 
 
 

 

 

March 31, 2006 
 
 
 
    Re: Certification for Lear Transmitter 
     Model(s):  UHR 
     FCC ID: KOBGTE05A 
   
 
 
 
 
   STATEMENT OF MODIFICATIONS 
 
 
There were no modifications made to the DUT by this test laboratory. However, during 
product development this laboratory was used by the applicant to determine correct 
output power levels for the device over all operating frequencies.  (Also see Section 3.1 
of the attached Test Report). 
 
 
 
 
                      
             _____________________ 
        Valdis V. Liepa 
        Research Scientist 
 
 




